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Awareness regarding Mission LiFE among students 
 

An initiative by NBRI-EIACP in collaboration with CSIR-Jigyasa (27th 
January 2023) 

 
Students of Kendriya Vidyalaya Gomti Nagar, Lucknow visited CSIR-NBRI on 
27th January 2023. These students were introduced to the importance and role of 
Mission LIFE along with the outreach activities of NBRI-EIACP. Students 
inculcate information regarding LiFE MISSION and their role in achieving 



  

sustainable development in various aspects of life. Dr. Pankaj Kumar Srivastava 
(Senior Principal Scientist, Coordinator, EIACP) explained the role of NBRI-
EIACP in attaining the goals of Mission LiFE, especially in the Healthy Lifestyle 
Adopted Action plan. He motivated students to adopt organic products and 
discussed the negative impacts of single-use plastics.  A lecture on the ‘Effect of 
microplastic in the terrestrial environment’ was also delivered by Dr. Pankaj Kumar 
Srivastava. 

 

 



  

Students also came to know about the application of "Green Planner" and they 
practiced Green Planner applicability in their life.  

 

The importance of soil quality and how to measure soil contaminants in the 
laboratory was explained by Dr. Anju Patel Scientist, and Co-Coordinator of NBRI-
EIACP.  

 

NBRI-EIACP team members distributed newsletters, flyers, and brochures to the 
teachers as well as to the students. 

 

 


